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Town of Weare 
Finance Committee 

 
Minutes of the Meeting 

of February 1, 2013 
 

 This meeting of the Finance Committee was held in the Weare 
Middle School cafetorium simultaneously with the Town deliberative 
session.  It was called to order by the chairman at 10:15 a.m. 
 
 Present were Kate Cloud (chairman), Jill Dagenais, Gregg Elwood, 
Johnna Gryzwacz, Neal Kurk,  Paul Marsh, Ike Shepard, Jeff Spring and 
Matt Whitlock.   
 
 1.  Presentation:  Kate presented the Committee’s 
recommendations on each article as it was considered by the Town 
meeting.  When Article 4 (highway garage building bond) was considered, a 
selectman asked whether the Committee would support an amendment 
increasing the bond from $675,000 to $775,000.  A written poll of 
Committee members was taken, with 4 in favor and 5 opposed, and the 
results were announced. 
 
 3.  Adjournment:  the meeting was adjourned at 4 p.m.  The next 
meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, February 5, 2013, at 7 p.m. concurrent 
with the Weare schools deliberative session at the Weare Middle School 
cafetorium. 

 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
       Neal M. Kurk, Secretary 
 
 


